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The purpose of this Market Information Circular (MIC) is to announce the handling of Short Sale 
Exempt orders. 

Rejection of Short Sale Exempt Orders. 
 

On June 13, 2007, the SEC adopted amendments to its rules that, among other things, amended 
Rule 200(g) of Regulation SHO to remove the requirement that a broker-dealer mark a sell order 
of an equity security as “short exempt”.  
 
In accordance with Rule 200(g) of Regulation SHO, the ISE will stop accepting short sale orders 
marked as “short sale exempt” on Friday, October 5, 2007.  All sell orders marked as “short sale 
exempt” will be rejected. 
 
Please call ISE Market Operations with any questions at 800-518-7654 or email 
market@ise.com. 


